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Welcome the new President - ) As your new President, | would flrst like

to thank all the outgoing officers of the

Or. John M. Powell Society, especlally the retlring members of

XI11 CMOS Congress-Victoria, BC 3 the Executlive, of committees, and the News~
- new Centres and Chapters 3 letter editor for thelr work and efforts on
- financial problems b behalf of the Society durlng the last year.
- new fee structure 4 | would also 1lke to thank all those indlvid-
i Spe°'81!5t groups b uals Involved with the planning and arrange-
- consulting standar?s 4 ments for the 13th Annual Congress. We had -
- delegation from China 4 an excellent Congress with good attendance
- chinook 4 at the sessions and other activitles, and the
- awards banquet 5 commercial displays were well received. Con-
- new ?MOS executive and 6 cerning the latter, perhaps similar extensive
Susta?z?: t:::snew member displays can be consldered at future Congresses
Orlains oi CHOS - M i $hs ‘ g when other regional firms or companies might
Co 2 ren « K. Thomas have an interest in displaying or discussing
No:ize: ces V ]g their products wlth Congress participants.

Next year's Congress will be in Toronto which
will be a large meeting as we will be sharing
with several other groups Including the

éj‘ \T' TOO American Geophysical Union. In 1981 our

<§> Congress will probably be In Saskatoon.

& 2
S -\Sg;\ (T\ ‘ The meeting of Councll on May 29 con-
&y %) sidered an extensive agenda Including Items
E: A dealing with the establishment of new Centres
. and Chapters, establishment of a new Member-
)(9 (01 o ée) ship Committee, a review of our somewhat
Q

% perilous flnanclal situation, and the recom-

<§> ‘s; mepdations of the ad ho¢ committee on
£2A4()v&13:) V meteorological consultimg standards and
speclal interest groups. These items will

be noted elsewhere In the Newgletter,

CMOS NEWSLETTER is a bi-monthly
publication of the Canadian Meteor-
ological and Oceanographic Society.

With respect to the last item, however,
I hope all members will conslder, during the
next few months, the pros and cons of estab-

Editor: 1i1shing speciallist or Interest groups within
Avard S. M the framework of the Soclety. (See June
v - flann Newsletter 1979, p. 9). The Executive will

Atmospheric Environment Service
Argyll Centre

6325 - 103 Street

Edmonton, Alberta ,
T6H 5H6  Tel: (403) 437-1250

welcome feedback from individuals and Local
Centres so that the item can be dlscussed
fully at the February Council meeting.
Please let us have your comments.
































